
Director, Regulations and Rulings
Division, Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and
Trade Bureau, Attn: Notice No. 68, P.O.
Box 14412, Washington, DC 20044-412

Dear Director,

11/29/2006

itis my understanding thatthe area of Napa known as Tulocay is now finally starting to
be recognized for what has always been know as a great place to grow grapes. The
seasonal'changes here differ from other parts of the Napa Valley and growers and
vintners alike are starting to recognize the Tulocay area as unique and special in its
climate, soils and growing season.

I for one am really excited about the sub status of Napa's great wine growing region and
hope that you look favorably towards designating this special area it's own AVA status.
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Tim Darrin
Grower


